
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/14/2016 12:29:14 PM
Subject: FW: note from the office of George F. Will's office

Rob Godfrey
 
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
 
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Sarah M. Walton [mailto:sarahm@atlantech.net] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 9:59 AM
 
To: Priester, Nicole; Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: note from the office of George F. Will's office
 

July 5, 2016
 

Hello to you both,
 
I hope you are well.
 
Mr. Will is going to be in Columbia, SC this coming Friday (July 8).
 
Is there any chance the Governor might be in Columbia as well and free to meet?
 
(anytime that day)
 
Thank you so much for your help!
 
--Sarah
 

Sarah Walton
 
Secretary/Schedule
 
Office of George F. Will
 
sarahm@atlantech.net
 
202-965-0440
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